
Vacation Bible School 
Summer Ministry

Employment Opportunity 
for Young Adults

Atlantic Baptist Women is seeking applications for Vacation Bible School leaders 
for summer 2022. The employment period will be May through August 2022.

This will be a great opportunity for young Christian adults who have a passion to 
teach children and youth, and who enjoy travel.

In the event that an in-person VBS cannot be held due to the pandemic, ABW 
will consider offering a virtual option. Training will be adapted for an in-person 
or virtual program, as needed. Upon employment, VBS leaders will be required 
to provide proof of vaccination against the COVID-19 virus as well as provide a 
recent criminal record/vulnerable persons check. 

Interested in this employment and ministry opportunity?

Send your resumé by March 11, 2022, to:

ABW Home Missions Coordinator Joann Sweet
sweetje@xcountry.tv    

PPlease share this opportunity lease share this opportunity 
with your church, with your church, 
community, and friends. community, and friends. 


